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BENNY CARLE BROADCASTING, INC.
525 E. Tennessee Street
Florence, Alabama 35630
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September 30, 2019

ications Comiission
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary Federal 8%'22" :fnme Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Benny Carle Broadcasting, Inc.
SURRENDER OF LICENSES
Low Power Television Stations

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Benny Carle Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of, inter alia, Low Power Televisions Stations
WBCF-LD (Fac. ID 167889), WBCF-LP (Fac. 1D 4767), WXFL-LD (Fac. ID 167890), and
WXFL-LP (Fac. ID 476R), all of Florence, Alabama, notifies the Commission that it is
permanently discontinuing operations on the above stations as of September 30, 2019, and is
hereby surrendering the license and any outstanding construction permits for the above
referenced stations to the Commission.

Please note that Benny Carle Broadcasting, Inc. is NOT surrendering the licenses of
Stations WBCF (AM) (Fac. ID 4769) or W246BS (Fac. ID 146208), both Florence, Alabama.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact our counsel, Matthew H.
McCormick of Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C., 1300 North 17" Street, Arlington, Virginia
22209. His telephone number is 703-812-0438 and his email address is
mccormick@fhhlaw.com.

. in Carle, Jr.
President, Benny Carle Broadcasting, Inc.



